Wednesday 15th June 2011
Fern House at Antrim Area Hospital.
2pm

The workshop, organised by the R&D sub-committee of the Central Nursing Advisory
Committee, is aimed at nurses who work in clinical trials.

The event will discuss if there is a need for the development of additional support for
a range of areas including clinical supervision, professional development and
research governance. Recent focus group work carried out by members of a Task &
Finish Group of the Central Nursing Advisory Committee Research & Development
sub group (CNAC R&D) in this area will be presented at the workshop.

For further information or to book a place contact
gillian.mccorkell@westerntrust.hscni.net
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